
 
 
 

 
June 26, 2012 
 
ELECTRONIC FILING 
Micronesian Telecommunications Corporation 
FRN No. 0004-3502-52 
 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 Twelfth Street S.W. 
Room 5-A225 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 
RE:  Transmittal No. 13 – Amended 
 
ATTENTION:   Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
On June 18, 2012, Micronesian Telecommunications Corporation issued Transmittal No. 
13, which revised Tariff F.C.C. No. 1.  Transmittal No. 13 is hereby being amended to 
reflect submission of a corrected TRP IND-1, page 1 of 1, Row 899, column B.  The 
original submission contained a typographical error that has been corrected in this 
amended submission. 
 
This amended transmittal letter and TRP are being filed electronically.  All 
correspondence and inquiries concerning this transmittal should be addressed to Rod 
Cotton at 3220 Pleasant Run, Springfield, IL 62711, or phone at 217-862-1932. 
 
GVNW Consulting, Inc. 
 
By: Rod Cotton 
 
Electronic Attachment: 

Tariff Review Plan  
 


